
Curitiba, May 2, 2024 

 

Chairman Communication 038/2025 

To: All ITKF Member Organizations 

Subject: ITKF Annual Fees 2025 - ITKF 23rd World Championship    

 

Dear ITKF Member Organizations, 

 

1. ANNUAL FEES 2025 

According to the decision made at Directors Meeting 24 - 2025, the payment of ITKF's 2025 
annual fees must be completed by June 30. We appreciate everyone's prompt cooperation. 

 

2. WORLD CHAMPIONSHIP 2026 

We inform that countries interested in hosting the 2026 World Championship must send a 
letter of intent to ITKF by May 20, 2025, indicating the host city and the planned venue for the 
event. Subsequently, ITKF will send the bidding guidelines so that applicants can submit a 
complete project. The decision on the host city will be made after an analysis of the viability of 
the proposals. 

The Tradition Continues!!! 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

                                                                       Gilberto Gaertner 
                                                                          ITKF Chairman   

 


